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Additional Tests for COVID-19 for Filipino Seafarers Inbound for China

Further to POEA Advisory No. 144, Series of 2020, the Embassy of the People’s
Republic of China in the Philippines informs all concerned Filipino seafarers who are
entering China from Philippine ports to provide both negative certificates of both
nucleic acid tests and IgM anti~-body tests for COVID-19. within 48 hours before
boarding the vessel starting from 08 November 2020.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ARD P. OLALIA

Administrator
24 November 2020
Source :  Embassy of the People’s Republic of China in the Republic of the Philippines
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